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Success Through Effort

Tuesday 27 February 2023
Tena Koutou, Ki Orana, Bula and Hello Whanau

Well we finally had our first full week of school! There have been a lot of
exciting firsts last week, from cooking in our ‘class kitchen’ and having fun at
the family fun night. It was so nice to see everybody after all the disruptions we
have had.

Thank you to those of you who have signed up for the new @school app.
Please make sure you turn on your notifications as this is where newsletters,
permission forms and other important information will be sent to. For those of
you who have still not done this, please come into school for help if needed as
this will be replacing the email system as of the beginning of Term 2. Another
link will be sent out on Monday night, please take a few minutes to follow the
instructions and sign up. The feedback from the other parents is extremely
positive and will make communication and information easier to access.

Whitebait Connection Field Trip
Tomorrow the students will be walking down to the Landing to look at
spawning sites for Whitebait and learning to use equipment to learn about
healthy waterways. Students need to wear old clothes and gumboots or old
shoes as they will probably get muddy.

Nga Mihi

Karyn Taylor
Principal

School Information

Text: 0218686606

FaceBook: Paparoa School

Bus Information:

http;//song.easybus.nz

School Hours
8.30am to 2.25pm

Morning Tea:10.30am -11.00am
Lunch:  12.30pm - 1.10pm

KITCHEN ITEMS WE NEED
3 x plastic citrus juicer
3 x can opener
2 Set of Measuring cups
2 Set of Measuring spoons
Mixing bowls
8 Spatulas
4 Wooden Spoons
4 Flour Sifters
8 Tongs

🏉🏉🏉Ruawai JMB Rugby Club🏉🏉🏉

Ruawai JMB rugby club will be holding their muster at the Ruawai Community
Sports Club on Tuesday 14th March at 5.30pm. Can this please be advertised
in your school newsletter and fb page if possible? We will also be holding a
boot exchange the same evening so we are asking for families to bring their
old rugby boots they are no longer using. If anyone is unable to make it to the
muster, they can email ruawaijmbrugby@gmail.com and a registration form
can be emailed to them.

🏉🏉🏉🏉🏉🏉

Building awesome whanau

Tuesday 07 March - 6:30pm @ Kaiwaka Sports Association, 2 Gibbons Rd,
Kaiwaka For booking email: admin@kaiwaka.school.nz - Notice attached.

SAVE THE DATE

Building awesome whanau
Tuesday 07 March - 6:30PM

Ruawai Muster
Tuesday 14 March - 5:30pm

mailto:admin@kaiwaka.school.nz


MEASLES
Attached with the newsletter is a pamphlet about Measles as there has been a
confirmed case in NZ. As precautions are with anything highly infectious,
students and staff who are not immunised, will have to stay home if our school is
exposed. Please contact the principal if any of your family does become in
contact with Measles.

Student of the Week Room 2 and 3 Value Certificates

OUR SUPPORTERS

Congratulations to the following students for receiving certificates at our latest Hui.


